
  
5-17-2021 – Board of Trustees  

 
 BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING MINUTES –  MAY 17, 2021  
 
The mid-month meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Inc. Village of Brightwaters was held on 
Monday, May 17, 2021 at 7:30pm at Village Hall, 40 Seneca Dr., Brightwaters, NY with the 
following officers present:  

John J. Valdini    Mayor 
Thomas Zepf     Deputy Mayor 
Michael Dopsovic    Trustee 

Patrick Fawcett    Trustee 

Mary Del Vecchio    Trustee 

Carol Posimato   Deputy Clerk 
Jeanne Pirkl    Office Assistant 
Charles Casolaro    Village Attorney 

 

At 7:30pm Mayor, John J. Valdini called the meeting to order followed by a salute to the 

flag. 

Appoint the following: 

Lifeguards (1st year) at a rate of $12.00 per hour 
Collin Campbell, John Carroll, Rohan Fawcett, Ashley Keshtgar, Ella 
Lehman, Matthew Rouleau, Thomas Snyder,Declan Sullivan, Hunter 
Wissman, Emma Virgilio 
 
Lifeguards (returning for 2nd year) at a rate of $13.00 per hour 
Kiera Brannigan, Victor Ficentise, Will Hickey, Will Snyder  
 
Lifeguards (returning for 3 or more years) at a rate of $14.00 per hour 
Jack Fawcett, Will Button   

 

Motion:  Mayor Valdini Second: Trustee Fawcett 
Vote: 5 ayes  0 nays   
 

Appoint Catherine Rainis as Beach Consultant/Supervisor at a rate of $20.00 per hour 

not to exceed 100 hours for the season. 

Motion:  Mayor Valdini Second: Trustee Fawcett 
Vote: 5 ayes  0 nays   
 

Approve Outdoor Public Assembly permit for Maggie Fischer Memorial Cross Bay Swim on July 

9, 2021 

Motion:  Mayor Valdini Second: Trustee Dopsovic 



Vote: 5 ayes  0 nays   
 

Approve Outdoor Public Assembly permit for Eagle Scout Ceremony for John Miller & Ethan 

Mihstin (Troop 153) at Wohseepee Park on June 19, 2021 from 3pm-5pm. 

Motion:  Mayor Valdini Second: Trustee Fawcett 
Vote: 5 ayes  0 nays   
 

 Postpone approval to hire Zoning & Land Use Consultant Robert Reickert for planning and 

development of Orinoco corridor until additional information regarding scope of work is 

submitted. 

 

Other topics discussed: 

Sand sifting was done at Walker – walkway will be put down this week 

Canal construction is starting the third phase.  Waiting on some material to complete phase 2.   

Pine Drive paving complete – a few homes with the parking cut outs not paved. The paving 

followed the line of the road,  We will be sending letters to anyone who has basketball hoops in 

the street obstructing the roadway informing them to remove them.  

Saturday, May 29th at 9am there will be a ceremony at the head of the harbor to dedicate the 

bricks.  We will be reading names of the new dedications. 

Reviewed the proposed Local Law amending the powers of the Planning Board. Board to review 

thoroughly.  

Discussed the marijuana law and what the procedure will be over the next couple of months. 

We will need to have a special election to have residents vote on this. 

Discussed gazebo cocktail party and finding individuals to host it.   

Adjourn meeting at 845pm 

Motion:  Mayor Valdini Second: Trustee Dopsovic 
Vote: 5 ayes  0 nays   
 

 

 


